
Clean seas is North’s loss 
prevention initiative to promote 
good practice and compliance with 
environmental legislation.

Clean seas requires careful vovage 
planning to ensure that sufficient 
quantities of appropriate fuels for 
the intended voyage are ordered 
and supplied.

Clean seas requires ship’s crew to 
be familiar with the maximum 
sulphur content allowed by 
international and local regulations.

Clean seas requires careful 
recording of the changeover to and 
from low sulphur fuels.

Clean seas requires engine 
manufacturer’s instructions for fuel 
changeover to be carefully followed 
to prevent damage to machinery.

Clean seas can only be achieved by 
adopting good working practices 
on board.

For more information, please visit www.nepia.com   
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